
Lacrosse Flower Sale  
 

Each year Wells Lacrosse has a fund-raiser flower sale for all Wells Lacrosse players to help defray 

the cost of personal expenses incurred to buy lacrosse equipment.  This fund-raiser is for you, the player 

with extra going to the lacrosse club. 

 

 Initially, you will be expected to buy whatever items are needed to fully participate in the lacrosse 

program. Your coaches or the Rec. Dept will inform you as to what you need to play (i.e., stick, goggles, 

helmet, etc.)  Save the receipts for any equipment, fees, or team attire expenses incurred to participate in 

the program.  Pass in your receipts with your order forms. NO RECEIPTS NO REFUND.  (Copies of 

receipts are fine) You will receive up to 35% of the total amount of flowers you sold. 

 

Sale Instructions 

 
 Enclosed are tri-colored order forms and 2 tally sheets.  

 

 Write your name and information on the top of all the forms. 

 

 Have your customers fill out the order form and pay you for their order. Attach the money to the 

form. Cash & Checks only Make checks payable to Wells Lacrosse. 

 

• The customer gets the pink copy as a receipt.  

 

 All money and white forms must be handed in to your team representative by Friday 4/25/25.  

• Submit one tally sheet (with the flower and money totals), the white order 

forms, money, & your equipment receipts in an envelope with your name on it.  

 

• Keep the yellow order forms and one tally sheet for yourself to use when picking 

up the flowers on Saturday 5/10/25. 

 

 Make sure to include a copy of your equipment receipts with your name on it with your flower 

forms. NO RECEIPTS NO REFUND 

 

 Sara, along with a few volunteers will tally up all the order forms and place the flower order.  If you 

have not handed in your order forms before this process, there may not be enough flowers to fill 

your orders. 

 

 Flowers will be here on Saturday, May 10, 2025.  We are looking for 15-20 volunteers (players 

and parents/guardians) to assist with unloading the truck and the sale organization. Only those 

volunteering to unload need to be at the Rec Park at 7:45am.  

 

 All players who do not help unload the truck, can pick up their flowers at the Rec Park between 

8:30-10:30am. Any flowers not picked up by 11:00am will be sold to the general public. 

   

 In order to minimize confusion, ALL FLOWER ORDERS MUST BE DELIVERED TO YOUR 

CUSTOMERS BY YOU.  Pick up is for Lacrosse players/families only. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Sara Earl ouellette.sara@gmail.com  or Marilyn Wallace 

mwallace@wellstown.org  
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